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RELEASE NO.  13-07-01 

Date: 07/26/2013 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

NAVAL AIR STATION FORT WORTH JOINT RESERVE BASE, Texas –  The 301st Fighter 

Wing and 136th Airlift Wing will move flight operations to Alliance airport for approximately one 

month. Aircraft will begin moving to Alliance July 29 and will likely stay through the entire month 

of August.  

The move allows much needed runway repairs to take place at NAS Fort Worth Joint 

Reserve Base.  The repairs will decrease the foreign object debris hazard from the aging 

runway which has surpassed its service life.   

During the repairs, approximately 125 base personnel will be present at Alliance Airport, 

along with 20 F-16s and 6 C-130s. 

For more information please contact Captain Rodney Ellison in the 301st Fighter Wing 

Public Affairs Office, (817)782-7450 or Senior Master Sgt. Elizabeth Gilbert in the 136th Airlift 

Wing Public Affairs Office, (817)582-3344. 
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